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Friday 14th January 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas, making lots of special memories and I would like to wish you all a 
Happy New Year.  
 

You should all have received your curriculum letters, from your child’s class teacher, outlining what your 
child will be learning this half term. I am pleased to say that the children are once again settled in their 
routines and working hard. 
 

Face Masks 
I would like to remind all parents and carers that if they are coming into the school, for any reason, then 
they need to wear a face covering, at all times, please. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 

Remote Learning 
I am sure you are aware that some schools have had to close or partially close and ask children to learn 
remotely again, due to staff shortages. We will do everything we possibly can to remain open, but please 
make plans for your child in case a closure and remote learning is needed for a short period. If this does 
happen, you will be notified by text so please ensure the Academy Office has your correct contact details. 
Thank you. 
 

Academy Uniform 
Our New Year’s Resolution this year is to take pride in everything we do. This includes appearance and 
wearing the correct academy uniform. Please can you support your child with this by ensuring they have 
the correct uniform, including their tie and school shoes? The majority of our children look extremely smart 
every day, but staff have noticed that there are some children without ties and school shoes. We have pre-
loved uniform in our office which is available at a small cost. We also carry a small stock of new uniform 
and details of how to order direct from the supplier is on the Academy Website. 
 

Allergy Information Form– Natasha’s Law 
Your child will be coming home with a form for you to complete regarding allergy information. We need the 
forms returning to us by Friday 21st January. To comply with Natasha’s Law the school requires a form for 
every child. If your child does not have allergies, please tick the relevant box and return to school.  
 

Diary Dates  
Monday 17th January – Year 3/4 Roman Day 
Friday 4th February – Year 5/6 World War 2 Day 
Friday 11th February – NSPCC Numbers Day (details to follow)  
Friday 11th February – The Academy closes for half term 
Monday 21st February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 22nd February – The Academy re-opens for children 
Friday 1st April – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


